
 

NZ Naked Gardening Day 

Saturday 20 October 2018  

 

Join us on the main lawn from 11:00am- 1:00pm 
 

As mentioned in last month’s newsletter, the New Zealand Naturist Federation 

was approached by the PR agency for Yates about aligning our Naked 

Gardening Day with their National Gardening Week which runs from 

15 – 22 October (Labour Weekend). This was agreed to and WNC will join in 

with the national planting day on 20 October 2018.  

 

 

The main focus will be to plant swan plants and butterfly friendly plants in order 

to avert a similar crisis to this year when there was a national shortage of swan 

plants, the main diet of monarch caterpillars, causing a large number of the 

population to be wiped out.  

 

 

Come along and be part of this awesome event, pot up 

some swan plant seeds and other butterfly friendly plant 

seeds for around your site, your home garden, your 

neighbour’s garden, at school, or in your local community 

garden – and let’s help Monarch butterflies flourish.  

 

Yates will provide seeds and potting mixture and WNC 

will provide plant pots. 

 

 

Enjoy the benefits of gardening naked for physical and mental health 
 

 

We are unsure, at this stage, what media coverage will take place. We will keep 

you updated on this, in due course. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Jude on ph: 526 5258, e: judemercer@slingshot.co.nz or  

June e: junect@xtra.co.nz 

mailto:judemercer@slingshot.co.nz

